
Child found safe in New York
and returned to New Bedford
After a multi-state search and investigation lead by the New
Bedford Police Department, two-year-old Carlynn Cintron has
been returned to her custodial parent in New Bedford. Carlynn
Cintron was located safe in New York.

Chief  Joseph  Cordeiro  paid  tribute  to  Detectives  Scott
Conceicao, Dominique Sherburne, and Steve Taylor for managing
the case and Capt. Al Sousa for overseeing it. “I commend each
of these individuals for delivering exceptional service in
bringing Carlynn safely home. We are proud to have them as
members of the NBPD.”

If  you  have  any  information  on  criminal  activity  in  your
neighborhood, the New Bedford Police Dept. wants to hear from
you. You can leave an anonymous tip on our voicemail at (508)
991-6300 Ext. 1.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/child-found-safe-in-new-york-and-returned-to-new-bedford/2021/02/19
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/child-found-safe-in-new-york-and-returned-to-new-bedford/2021/02/19

